
Arundells
The Cathedral Close, Salisbury

We need
your help

... and are searching high and low for new members of our I'Arr Team

. More Volunteer Room Stewards are required for the Arundells Team for the forthcoming season

. Can you help us with a variety of other tasks - including gardening?

. Join our dedicated band of volunteers and help us to present and show this beautiful house to our visitors

. Would you be able to help us? Could you spare some of your time on a regular basis?

Please telephone or email Andrew Cutler for further information
T:0T722341768 E:cutlerandrewd@gmail.com

Volunteer Recruitment Day
Come along to our special "Volunteering Open Duy"

on Tuesday 23rd February. Arundells willbe open from 11 am to 4 pm
Flave a look at the house and chat to some of our current stewards
over a cup of tea or coffee .... and, yes, there will even be biscuits.

We will be delighted to see you I


